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concern for us.  The Applicants already operate several (non-conforming) businesses on the
subject lands with NO on-site parking, and their patrons are forced to utilize street parking,
and at times the parking on our property.  The Report states “The Infrastructure Delivery
Department in response to direction from Council, will not remove the two (2) lay-by parking
spaces located on the south side of Kellam Street as part of the Kleinburg Village
Improvement Project and seek to amend the City’s Parking By-law 64-2019 to permit the lay-
by parking spaces on Kellam Street”.  We request that the City ensures this directive is
upheld at all times (pre-development, during development, and after development) as it is
a very important mitigating factor to both the limited parking in the Village, and especially
the parking shortfall of the subject development.

 
Cinzia Recine will be attending the Public Meeting to offer her deputation in person, unfortunately I
cannot attend in person.
 
 
Paul Fallone and Cinzia Recine
Residing at Granary Road,
Kleinburg ON
L0J 1C0
 
Owners of

Islington,  Kellam St.,  Kellam St.,
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L0J 1C0
 




